
Acton Burnell Combined Parish Council 

Financial Report for the year ended 2014/2015 

 

The Parish Council received £5,250 precept monies from Shropshire Council to 

enable it to fulfil its statutory obligations. This was accompanied by the Local 

Tax Support grant from the government of £174.00 taking the total income to 

£54.24. 

The Parish Council spent £4,839.49 as shown in the year end accounts. 

The Council at the end of the year had an excess of income over expenditure of 

£599.51. 

The Parish Council purchased a new laptop this year costing ££449.13 and had 

costs for the Council elections of £400. 

The Parish Council also gave a grant of £350 to Pitchford Village Hall. 

The Parish Council reviewed and where necessary amended its Financial Risk 

Assessments documents last July and these will be reviewed again this July. 

New Financial Regulations were issued from NALC and the Parish Council has 

adopted these. 

The Council has in all aspects of its financial dealings adhered to strict 

guidelines ensuring that all decisions represent best value for money for the 

community. 
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